12603 Wrightwood Ct.

Upper Marlboro, MD 20772

April 2, 2022

Elizabeth Woolf, Administrator

St. Patrick's Manor

863 Central St.

Framingham, MA 01701

Dear Ms. Woolf,

We would like to thank everyone at St. Patrick's Manor for the wonderful care given to our parents, William and Marjorie Kelley, over the last few months. After six years of home care with the help of 24-hour nursing assistants, we knew their needs had gone beyond our ability to provide for them at home. They were admitted to the Sacred Heart wing on November 9, 2021. Everyone from the admissions staff to the nurses, nurses aids, social workers, and dieticians helped provide for their physical and spiritual needs. William died on November 27, 2021, and Marjorie on March 18, 2022. Thank you for all you and everyone at St. Patrick's did to help them live their last months in comfort and dignity.

Sincerely,

Mary Kelley Donovań

Frances Kelley

Patricia Kelley-Borchert

Noorboak noch

Joan Shobbrook